
 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donation 

DATE:  April 14, 2011 
 

 

The following donation has been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept this 

donation on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  47 
Description:  AED machine 

Given By:  Weston Reed Foundation 

Purpose:  For use in Carver Gym 

Site:   Carver School 

Presented By: Brenda Robinson/Sherry Rial 

 

 


